
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Due to the Chrism Mass, the next meeting 

will be Tuesday, March 19, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Joe O’Connor—Mar 7 ~ Angelo Regina—Apr 4 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

February!  Art Kreger, Don Fischer, Francis 
Mohr, Bob Chouinard, Duncan Mackenzie, 
Mark Arcidiacono, Eddy Jaca, Don Tholen, 
John Ackerman, Ray Cox, Paul Haytas, Roy 

Hutchings, Bob Colton, Charles Caughlin, Niels Rasmussen 

Coffee Hour January 28, 2024  
 

 

Feb 25—Jill Myatt & Virginia Babski  
Mar 3—Steve & Connie Bogart 

 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Thank you to Joyce and David Hunsaker 
for the beautiful Head of the Virgin from 
the “Pieta” by Michealangelo.  The 
exquisitely beautiful face of Mary is 
possessed of a youthful and virginal purity 
and the emotion it expresses is dramatic 
yet subdued.  Joyce and David purchased 

this as a Christmas gift for Joyce’s mother Phyllis Badgely and 
have donated it to the Cathedral in memory of her mother.  
It’s new home is the meeting room in the rectory. 

Religious Education 

Please keep our second graders in your prayers as they 
prepare to receive their First Holy Communion on May 12th.  
They received the sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday,  

February 22. 

UP COMING EVENTS 
 
 

Stations of the Cross, Fridays during Lent at 5:30 
 

Finance Council Meeting—Monday, March 4, 2024—5:30 PM 
Parish Council Meeting—Tuesday, March 5, 2024—5:30 PM 

In the rectory 
 

The Mission of Men (English) 
March 16, 2024 9:00am to 4:00pm 

St. Thomas Catholic Church, Redmond, OR 
 

Chrism Mass, Thursday, March 21, 2024 @ 11:00 AM 

COME JOIN 
The Cathedral Choir Practices 

Tuesdays 7 PM in the Choir Loft 

For more information please contact Angela at 

(503) 504-7966 or Silvia at (541) 403-0238. 

“40 CANS FOR LENT” 
 
“The Season of Lent is here”!!   It’s that 
liturgical time in our faith to reflect on 
doing something different in our life to 

better our relations with the Lord.  One opportunity sponsored by 
the Knights of Columbus draws our attention to help others, 
especially families that are struggling to have sufficient food.  Boxes 
are available at the back of Church to leave non-perishable food 
items.  This activity also has an added incentive from the Knights of 
Columbus Supreme Office with a contribution of $100 to our Parish 
Food Bank food for every 500 lbs. collected!  Let’s all help make this 
Lenten Food Activity a success.  Let’s reach the ‘upper limit’ of this 
special incentive promotion which is $500 that could be sent to 
our Parish Food Bank! 

 5:15 PM — 6:00 PM 


